
Leverhulme Trust Visit - 7 February 2018 

The University of Aberdeen hosted a visit from Professor Gordon Marshall, Director of 

the Leverhulme Trust on Wednesday 7 February 2018. The Leverhulme Trust awards 

funding across academic disciplines, supporting talented individuals in the arts, 

humanities, sciences and social sciences to realise their personal vision in research 

and professional training. As well as substantial grants for research, the Trust offers 

fellowships for researchers at every stage of their career, grants for international 

collaboration and travel, and support for the fine and performing arts. The event 

included time for networking over lunch with award holders and members of the 

academic community, and a presentation and Q&A session. 

• Leverhulme Trust presentation Feb 2018 
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